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Week 1 : We have had a great 1
st

 week back to school. We have 

enjoyed the return of activities and catching up with our friends. 

Ms. Murphy and Ms. Ryan are a super addition to our staff and we 

are enjoying getting to know them. It is great to hear back from 

some of our 6
th

 class pupils of 2022 of how well they are settling 

into Our Lady’s and the Ursuline. Wishing them continued 

academic success and happiness. Congratulations also to our past 

pupils who have received their Leaving Cert results and are 

looking forward to the adventures ahead. Embrace and enjoy.  

School Choir/Music: The Junior room are enjoying the return of 

tin whistle and violin. Practise makes perfect!! We have formed a 

whole school choir with the view to preparing for school events 

such as our Scarecrow Festival and Open evening in particular. 

We have also registered our interest in participating in the Peace 

Prom events that take place so fingers crossed our application is 

successful.  

Athletics: The Senior room can wear their school tracksuits to 

school every day up until our athletics day out on September 23
rd

. 

This makes it more comfortable for our daily runs.  

Homework: We are still waiting on our homework diaries to 

arrive. Homework has started in both rooms and we encourage a 

good routine  for all.  
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Fun Day Money: We were so thrilled and grateful to have received 

such a generous donation after this years Killea Fun Day. We 

have decided to use the money towards extending our outdoor 

play area. In the coming weeks, we look forward to the arrival of  

our swing set, seesaw, monkeys bars, playhouse and  outdoor 

chalkboards. We are also using some of the money towards our 

Sensory Area in the prefab.  

Regards,  Mary and Kate.  


